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Parent Voice Meeting 3rd May. 

 

Agenda 

• Discuss parent/ carer workshops and further opportunities to work with school, for the 

24-25 academic year. 

 

The meeting was well attended and we had representation from each year group. Mrs Carter 

and Mrs Cooper shared the proposed calendar of events for the next academic year.  

 

Opportunities for families to work with children and staff included- 

• Half termly Parent Voice meetings- open invite with agendas guided by parents/ 

carers 

• ‘Welcome Back’ meetings for all year groups Y1-Y6 

• SEND Coffee afternoons 

• Curriculum workshops (Phonics, Reading, Maths, Writing) for parents/ carers 

• ‘Stay and Learn’ workshops for parents, carers or wider family members to join in 

with learning activities alongside their children 

• Working Parties (parents/ carers, SLT, Governors) on policy reviews 

 

 

Attendees were pleased with the plans for the increased opportunities to be in school.  
Comments/ questions included- 
 

• Can we make sure there’s plenty of notice. 

• Can ‘wider family members’ attend workshops. 

• Can we increase the number of PSHE updates, as this is a curriculum area that 
parents and carers would like more information/ support around. 

• Can we include more culturally inclusive celebrations, and celebrations of a range of 
faiths. 

• Can we extend ‘Jobs January’ so that we can have more family members in to talk to 
children. 
 

 
Other slightly unrelated discussions were around- 
 

• Wide support for the school from the parent community following the Ofsted 
Inspection 

• Having more parent/ carer volunteers in school- could we send out a survey to 
ascertain interest and availability. 

 


